
 

 

WILD DOG BAITING PROGRAM 

Residents and visitors are advised that Council will be 

conducting an aerial and on-ground Wild Dog Baiting 

Program commencing 13 April to 30 April 2023. 

Town Commons are not included in the baiting program, 

however care should be taken when exercising dogs and 

other animals. 

This is a necessary and planned program aimed at 

controlling wild dogs within the Quilpie Shire. 

For further information or to register in the program, 

please contact Council’s Customer Service Centre on      

07 4656 0500. 
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